NEW OFFICERS FOR THE BINGO ASSOCIATION

At the Executive Council Meeting of The Bingo Association held on 18th June 2009, new officers were elected.  They are:

Brian Mattingley, Chairman

Miles Baron, Vice-Chairman

Diane Brierley, Treasurer

Under the Association`s Rules and Regulations these individuals shall hold office for a period of two years.

